
MHCO Campus Camera System Updates 

 

MHCO has begun the process of having a new camera system installed on campus. 

MHCO’s previous camera system was outdated, unreliable, and not user friendly. 

Additionally, MHCO has not been able to update or replace hardware or software with the 

previous system without going through the company who installed the original system as it 

is deemed proprietary technology. The new camera system is being provided through 

Integrated Information Systems, Inc. (IIS) and will be managed by our IT vendor TenPlus 

Systems.   

Approximately 55 new cameras are being installed across campus – these cameras will be 

integrated with our existing cameras and will be added to a brand-new on-site computer 

and storage server that will be able to hold approximately 30 days’ worth of footage, with an 

option to upgrade storage if more days are needed. Cameras will be able to be accessed 

wirelessly off-site anytime by multiple users at a time. The project is scheduled to be 

completed at the beginning of February. MHCO is very excited about the new interface that 

will make finding and sorting footage more efficient. Additionally, MHCO is excited that this 

new security system will integrate seamlessly with other security measures such as 

electronic door locks and key card/fob entry systems that MHCO is looking forward to 

implementing in the future. 
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